
 

 
 

 
 
 

Conference 2020 

Planning for the Rotorua conference scheduled for early November this year was well underway 

when the COVID19 pandemic hit New Zealand.  Events from March 2020 had to become fluid 

with changing crowd numbers allowed due to the changing Covid levels. The physical 

conference was cancelled with the original intention of replacing it with a virtual event. However, 

with this kind of uncertainty, the changing environment and fluctuating interest in attending a 

virtual conference, S+SNZ regretfully made the decision to cancel both events and offer an 

alternative to members consisting of series of virtual webinars featuring conference topics under 

the same theme umbrella; ‘The New Normal - Recovery, Reshaping & Resilience’. This provided 

the opportunity for a wider group of members hear from an exciting and diverse range of 

speakers at a minimal cost.  

Planning is already underway for a great 2021 conference. 

 


